Stantonsburg Town Council Budget Workshop

7:00 PM....May 11, 2023.....Town Hall

Mayor Coley Rhodes called the meeting to order, led the Pledge of Allegiance and opened with prayer. Those in attendance were Walt Bynum, Donnie Bass, Ben Harper and Steve Mooring. Victoria Lucas, Financial Director and Brian Hawley, Town Manager were also in attendance. Ken Horne came in at 7:45 PM. Manager Hawley announced that our budget is to be sent to the LGC by May 16, 2023. He began with the General Fund and went through the entire budget. There was much discussion and ultimately decided to ask Sharon Edmundson to come and speak with us regarding the laws and recommendations because we are on the UAL. There was not a budget decided on because the numbers are simply not accurate.